
  

 

Our Mission 

The Rumson Education Foundation is dedicated to enhancing the educational 

experience of all Deane-Porter and Forrestdale School students. Through community 

fundraising and the annual collaborative grant making process, the REF provides 

funding for innovative projects, initiatives and equipment that enrich the curriculum 

and the learning environment with the Rumson School District.   

 

Grant Eligibility 

Teachers, administrators, staff members and individual members of the community 

are eligible to apply for grants from the REF. Grant applications will accepted from 

January 20, 2023 and the deadline for submission is February 24th, 2023. 

 

Grant Information 

Please visit our website for more information regarding the Grant Funding Procedures 

and Guidelines, the Grant Checklist and the Grant Application. 

 

Please contact Board Members Lauren Salata or Ciara Dagostino with any questions: 

Laurensalata@mac.com or Ciaradagostino3@gmail.com 

 

Completed applications can be submitted via email to Lauren Salata and Ciara 

Dagostino at the emails listed above. 

 

Since 1995 the REF has funded grants through this annual process. The REF can 

only do what we do because of the incredible support from our community of parents, 

donors and sponsors. Past Grants have funded projects large and small, such as 

Flexible Seating, Chromebooks, Smartboards as well as sensory paths, aquaponics 

lab, culinary activities and so many more! Thank you for your continued support. 
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